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WCHC WELCOMES DR. OLAMIPO ODEBODE AS BEHAVIORAL HEALTH DIRECTOR 

Cecil County, MD – West Cecil Health Center (WCHC) is pleased to announce the appointment of Olamipo 
Odebode, DNP, PMHNP-BC, FNP-BC, as its new Behavioral Health Director. Dr. Odebode brings a wealth of 
experience as both a clinician and a leader in behavioral health, having served as a clinic director and 
psychiatric nurse practitioner in outpatient, primary care, and mental health treatment settings. Her clinical 
expertise spans psychiatric diagnostic evaluation and medication management across the lifespan, as well as 
collaborative care with multidisciplinary teams. 

Dr. Odebode shared, “I consider myself a partner in the care of my patients and look forward to supporting them 
on their mental health journeys. I take a whole-person approach, recognizing that there is so much more to each 
individual than the challenges they face. My goal is to create a safe and supportive space where patients feel 
heard, understood, and empowered to move toward healing and growth.” 

WCHC Chief Medical Officer, Mozella Williams, MD, added: “Dr. Odebode’s approach to behavioral health 
reflects both skill and compassion. Her leadership will help us strengthen behavioral health services at WCHC 
and ensure that our patients receive care that is comprehensive, thoughtful, and responsive to their needs.” 

In addition to serving as Behavioral Health Director, Dr. Odebode will also be practicing as a Psychiatric Nurse 
Practitioner. In this role, she is accepting new patients of all ages and will provide a full range of behavioral 
health services, including psychiatric evaluations, medication management, and ongoing treatment for mental 
health conditions such as anxiety, depression, ADHD, and mood disorders. By combining her leadership with 
direct patient care, Dr. Odebode will help ensure that WCHC continues to meet the growing behavioral health 
needs of our community. 

To schedule an appointment at any WCHC location (Conowingo, Havre de Grace, Elkton), call 
410-378-9696 or book online at www.westcecilhealth.org.  

**About West Cecil Health Center**   
Established in 2008, West Cecil Health Center is a community-focused healthcare provider offering a wide 
range of services, including primary care, dental care, behavioral health, vision services, and more. As a 
Federally Qualified Health Center, WCHC is dedicated to improving the health of the communities it serves by 
providing accessible, high-quality healthcare to everyone, regardless of ability to pay.  
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